

THE FIRST TERM TEST - ENGLISH 6 - S.W.

Full name: Class: 6.....

6-TEST-I-002-TN

I. PRONUNCIATION

A. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently.

1. A. talent B. lantern C. fashion D. always
2. A. opens B. closes C. leaves D. ends

B. Choose the word that has a different stressed syllable from the rest.

3. A. parade B. special C. sometimes D. candy
4. A. decorate B. festival C. performance D. celebrate

II. VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR (2.4 points)

Choose the best option (A, B, C or D) to complete each of the following sentences.

5. I _____ go to the movies. Maybe just once or twice a year.
A. always B. rarely C. sometimes D. often
6. Daniel _____ martial arts in the evenings.
A. is often having B. often do C. often does D. often have
7. **A:** How often do you go to the cinema? ~ **B:** _____
A. Yes, I love it. B. Not really. C. Next Wednesday D. Once or twice a month.
8. I _____ chat with people I don't know because it's dangerous.
A. never B. sometimes C. always D. usually
9. Before *Tết*, Vietnamese people decorate their houses _____ peach trees or apricot trees.
A. for B. by C. with D. on
10. My dad _____ breakfast for my family every day.
A. is cooking B. cooks C. cook D. will cook
11. On Christmas Day, children _____ Christmas presents from Santa Claus.
A. buy B. celebrate C. watch D. receive
12. I want to check out the _____. All the dishes look delicious.
A. food stands B. talent show C. puppet show D. tug of war
13. Brian is brilliant at dancing. He is going to sign up for the _____.
A. fashion show B. festival C. talent show D. puppet show
14. During *Tết*, people often _____ their relatives and friends.
A. have B. visit C. invite D. go to
15. What does the sign mean?
A. The café opens in the evening.
B. The café opens at 8a.m. and closes at 4p.m.
C. The café opens after 16:00.
D. The café doesn't close in the evening.



16. What does the sign mean?

- A. This store opens at 7 o'clock.
- B. This store closes at 7 o'clock.
- C. This store opens on 24th July.
- D. This store is always open.



17. any children in the playground right now.

- A. There is
- B. There are
- C. There aren't
- D. There isn't

18. Everything's arranged. I into a new house this Saturday.

- A. are moving
- B. am moving
- C. move
- D. moves

19. In our dining room, four chairs and a table. We have breakfast there every morning.

- A. there is
- B. there are
- C. there isn't
- D. there aren't

20. "What would you like to?" ~ "A cheeseburger, please!"

- A. order
- B. drink
- C. eat
- D. see

21. to come to the cinema tonight? ~ Oh, I'd love to.

- A. Can you
- B. Could you please.
- C. Do you like
- D. Would you like

22. The kids are their tricycles around the playground.

- A. playing
- B. riding
- C. taking
- D. driving

IV. LISTENING

A. Listen and choose the best answer:

23. There is such a big

- A. Sport Center
- B. festival
- C. playground
- D. festival of flowers

24. Lucy wants to check the first.

- A. music performances
- B. flower stand
- C. fashion show
- D. talent shows

25. Tim thinks that flowers are

- A. boring
- B. tiring
- C. interesting
- D. beautiful

26. What was fun? ~ It was

- A. talent shows
- B. flower stand
- C. festival
- D. tug of war

27. Lucy's favorite thing is

- A. tug of war
- B. talent shows
- C. music performances
- D. flower stand

B. Bill and Pat are talking about a festival. Listen and choose the correct answer.

28. Where is the festival?

- A. in the park
- B. In the cinema
- C. in the street
- D. in the city hall

29. What time does the food stand open?

- A. 4 p.m.
- B. 3 p.m.
- C. 2 p.m.
- D. 12 p.m.

30. What time do the music performances end?

- A. 8 p.m.
- B. 5 p.m.
- C. 7 p.m.
- D. 10 p.m.

31. What time does the fashion show start?

- A. 6 p.m.
- B. 7 p.m.
- C. 4 p.m.
- D. 2 p.m.

32. The bus starts at

- A. 8 p.m.
- B. 8.30 p.m.
- C. 7 p.m.
- D. 6.30 p.m.

V. READING

A. Read Jian's email and choose the best option (A, B, C or D) for each of the following questions.

Hi Sammy!

Thanks for your email. We're celebrating Chinese New Year at the moment. We celebrate it in the first month of spring. It's a very important festival for Chinese people. Before the celebrations, we clean our house. This is a tradition – we wipe away all the bad things. On New Year's Eve, we have a special meal with our family. We eat traditional food and watch fireworks at midnight. We also wear red clothes. Red means fire, so we believe that our red clothes help chase away bad spirits. When we wake up on New Year's Day, we always find red envelopes in our beds. There is money in them – they're presents from our parents and grandparents. We watch dragon dances, too. They're my favorite part of the festival. I love Chinese New Year, because I like all the traditions and I like being with my family.

Write to me about one of your festivals.

Take care.

Jian

33. When do Chinese people celebrate Chinese New Year?
A. At the moment
B. In the first month of spring
C. In the first spring
D. On New Year's Eve
34. What do people often do before the celebrations?
A. wear red clothes
B. eat traditional food
C. have special meals
D. clean their houses
35. What is the meaning of the color 'red'?
A. fire
B. bad spirits
C. New Year
D. fireworks
36. On New Year's Day, Jian usually _____.
A. gets presents from friends
B. wipes away bad things
C. gets red envelopes with money inside
D. gives presents to her parents
37. _____ is Jian's favorite part of the festival.
A. Eating traditional food
B. Getting money in red envelopes
C. Watching fireworks
D. Watching dragon dances

B. Read the following passage and choose the best option (A, B, C or D) to fill in each blank with a suitable word.

Tet Holiday

I think Tet holiday is the most (38)celebration in Vietnam because it is an occasion for family-reunion, for human love and for better hope. All of (39) seem to forget the hatred, bad lucks and then try to be nice with others. Everyone is eager to take (40)in many special activities, which are expected to bring (41) lucks and success in the New Year. Tet is also the time for us to relax and enjoy our special foods, warm family atmosphere (42)a hard-working year.

- | | | | |
|------------------|----------|-----------|----------|
| 38. A. important | B. bad | C. new | D. good |
| 39. A. we | B. they | C. you | D. us |
| 40. A. before | B. after | C. part | D. care |
| 41. A. happy | B. good | C. old | D. bad |
| 42. A. last | B. next | C. before | D. after |

VI. WRITING

A. Put the words in the correct order to make correct sentences.

43. *We/ usually/ on/ home/ are/ at/ Sundays/.*

- A. We are usually at home on Sundays. B. We usually are at home on Sundays.
C. We at home are usually on Sundays. D. We are at home on Sundays usually.

44. *sometimes/ My/ me/ with/ mother/ helps/ homework/ my/.*

- A. My mother helps sometimes me with my homework.
B. My mother sometimes helps me with my homework.
C. My mother helps me sometimes with my homework.
D. My mother helps me sometimes with my homework.

45. *there/ in/ a/ is/ festival/ city/ When/ your/?*

- A. When there is a festival in your city? B. When is there in a festival your city?
C. When in there is a festival your city? D. When is there a festival in your city?

B. Rewrite the following sentences without changing their meanings.

46. *Let's play tug of war after school.*

- A. Why don't you play tug of war after school.
B. Why don't us play tug of war after school.
C. Why don't we play tug of war after school.
D. Why don't play tug of war after school.

47. *I always get to school on time.*

- A. I am often later for school. B. I am never later for school.
C. I am always later for school. D. I am sometimes later for school.

48. *My sister can paint pictures really well.*

- A. My sister is good at painting pictures. B. My sister is good for painting pictures.
C. My sister is painting pictures. D. My sister is painting pictures well.

C. Use the given words/phrases to make complete sentences.

49. *What time/ you/ usually/ get up/ morning/?*

- A. What time do you usually get up in morning?
B. What time you usually get up in the morning?
C. What time do you usually get up morning?
D. What time do you usually get up in the morning?

50. *There/ great food stand/ the market/ weekend/.*

- A. There is a great food stand at the market weekend.
B. There is an great food stand at the market at the weekend.
C. There is a great food stand in the market at the weekend.
D. There is a great food stand at the market at the weekend.

*****End – Of – Test*****